
Parish of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
103 Lyle Street South. P. O. Box 239, Grafton. Ontario K0K 2G0 

Tel: 905-349-2504 Fax: 905-349-1035 
Email: bvm.grafton@bellnet.ca              Diocesan Website: www.peterboroughdiocese.org 

Parish Website: www.assumptiongrafton.ca  

 

Fr. Asisclo Podelino, Pastor 

Education: 
Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults: 905 349-2504 

St Mary Elementary School, Grafton: 
 Nicole McGill , Principal 905 349-2061 

St Mary Secondary School, Cobourg: 
 Jason Roberts, Principal 905 372-4339 
Catholic School Board www.pvnccdsb.on.ca 
 

Parish Committees & Organisations: 
Finance Committee: 
 Melissa Lilje, Secretary 905 349-2504 

Knights of Columbus: 
  905 349-2504 

Parish Pastoral Council 
   Dennis Goulin Chairperson 905-372-7684 
 

Music at Mass: 
  
 Gay Stratford, Organist   
                        10 am Mass on Sun 905 349-2861 

Altar Servers 
 Parish Office 905-349-2504 

St Mary’s Catholic Women’s League: 
 Pat Murphy, President 905 349-2847 
 Alta Vance, Religious Articles 905 344-7443 
 

CWL Diocesan website:  
    www.peterboroughcwl.ca 

St Mary’s Cemetery Board:  

 Melissa Lilje, Secretary 905 349-2504 
 

St Vincent de Paul Society 905 377-3263 
 

Eucharistic Ministers 
 Judith Goulin 905-372-7684 

Ushers 
 Parish Office 905-349-2504 

Lectors 
 Richard Holland 905-349-3710 

Development and Peace 
 Suzanne Liptay 905-372-3031 
 

Parish Library 
 Suzanne Liptay                                        905-372-3031 

Sacramental Ministry 

Baptisms, Marriages, & Anointing of the Sick may be arranged by calling the Office. 
CONFESSIONS:  

Saturday at 8:30 am & 4:30 pm, or anytime on request. 
First Friday of the month - Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - 9am 

 

30th Sunday 

in Ordinary 

Time  
 

October 23rd, 2022 

 “The tax col-
lector went 

home justified; 
not so the 
Pharisee .” 

PARISH NEWS Con’t 
 

WORLD YOUTH DAY 2023 
For information on the group going from the RC Diocese of Peterborough to the World 
Youth Day 2023 in Lisbon, Portugal, please click the link below: 
https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/get-involved/world-youth-day-in-lisbon-
2023.aspx 
 

La Verna 
La Verna has many programs for the month of November. Such as opportunities for dis-
cernment, retreats, as well as advent reflections and coffee & caps.  820 Frank Street, Pe-
terborough, 705-243-9131; email: laverna@capuchins.ca. Details with posters attached. 

 
We want to hear from our young people! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
TO REGISTER   ab@peterboroughdiocese.org  

http://www.peterboroughcwl.ca
https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/get-involved/world-youth-day-in-lisbon-2023.aspx
https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/get-involved/world-youth-day-in-lisbon-2023.aspx
mailto:laverna@capuchins.ca
mailto:ab@peterboroughdiocese.org


PARISH NEWS The Week of October 23
rd

 at the Altar 

Oct 24, Mon., Feria - 9 am -  

Oct 25, Tues., Feria -9 am - CWL Members [St Mary’s CWL] 

Oct 26, Wed., Feria - 9 am -  

Oct 27, Thurs., Feria - 9 am -   

Oct 28, Fri., St Simon & St Jude - 9 am - Al & Millie deSouza [Deirdre Arzheimer] 

Oct 29, Sat., Feria - 9 am -  

Oct 29, Sat., 31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 

   5 pm -  For the People of the Parish 

Oct 30, Sun., 31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 10 am -  Jean Paul [Graham & Gay Stratford] 

PARISH FINANCES 

FROM THE PASTOR'S DESK 
 

WEDDING ANNIVERSARIES IN OCTOBER  
Tony & Joan Farwell (62 yrs. on October 1), Marco & Joanna Mecozzi (34 
yrs. On October 1), Gary & Janine Turk (15 yrs. on October 5), Jack & Evelyn 
Reid ( 61 yrs on Oct 7), Bruce & Colleen Lawson (56 yrs. on October 8), Al-
fons & Dianne Casteels (46 yrs. On October 9), Darrell & Noelle Manley (35 
yrs. on October 17). God’s continued blessings on all of you! 
 

Livestreaming of the Mass for the 30th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

The Mass for the 30th Sunday in Ordinary Time will be live-streamed from 
the Cathedral of St. Peter-in-Chains starting at 5:00 p.m. on Saturday, October 
23, 2022.   The Mass will be available thereafter on the YouTube channel for 
the Roman Catholic Diocese of Peterborough. 
 

Please join in prayer by clicking on the link below: 
https://youtu.be/Cvr-Kjui4wY 

CWL NEWS: 
1. The CWL Chilifest (Chili dinner) will be held on Nov.06/22 from 4:00 – 

6:00 pm at St. Mary Elementary School in the gym. This is a CWL fund 
raiser. It is a family affair. Adults: $15. Children 5 & under free. Children 5 
– 12: $5. See the poster on the bulletin board in the foyer for more details. 
Everyone is welcome! 

2. Next CWL meeting will be Nov.07/22 at 9:30 am in the rectory. 
3. The CWL provided the flowers at the altar for Thanksgiving. A special 

thanks to Ed &     Pat Nemec for supplying the harvest arrangement and 
setting it up. Altogether, it makes a beautiful Thanksgiving display. 
 

 Last Weekend 
 

Same Time Last Year 
 

Sunday Collection  $1,975.00 $2,320.00  

Building Maintenance $15.00 $0.00 

Pre-Authorized Giving $560.00 $250.00 

NEXT WEEKEND  
LAY MINISTERS 

Oct 29/30 

 

5 pm 
 

10:00 am 

Lectors Paula Blick Bernadette Murray 

Eucharistic  
Ministers 

Pat Rutherford 
Judith Goulin / 
Dennis Goulin 

Ushers/Greeters The Manley’s 
Theo Mensen /  

Ed Nemec 

Intercessions: 
 Let us pray this Sunday for the Clergy and the people of the Parish 

of St Therese of Lisieux in Courtice. 
 Let us pray for the sick in our Parish. 

https://youtu.be/Cvr-Kjui4wY


Pre-Authorized Giving- PAG 

What are the Benefits of Pre-Authorized Giving (PAG)? 

Sometimes life’s agenda takes over our best-laid plans.  With PAG, you don’t have 

to worry about writing a cheque or forgetting to donate because life has thrown you 

a curveball.  (Vacation, sickness, bad weather, worldwide pandemic).  By signing up 

for PAG, you make a clear statement of what is important to you.  You also give the 

parish the peace of mind that comes with knowing your help is stable and reliable.  

It’s really easy.  

Advantages for you: 

 Convenience: Your offering is deducted from your account twice a month and 

automatically deposited into the Parish account. 

 You can plan your giving in advance for the whole year 

 You can continue to support St. Mary’s when you are away, sick, stuck at home 

because of weather or a world-wide pandemic.  

 No Charges or fees to you 

Advantages for St. Mary’s 

 A regular, dependable flow of contributions to St. Mary’s 

 With a known amount of regular support, it allows the parish to plan activities 

to help with the spiritual and temporal needs of our parishioners 

 Less physical money on church site from weekly collections.   

How will PAG replace my current giving? 

If you participate in the Pre-Authorized Giving plan, you will not need to use 

envelopes for your regular weekly donations. 

Because the PAG does not include certain special collections such as the monthly 

Building Maintenance offering, you can contribute by using a plain envelope and 

writing your name on the envelope.  

For more information or to enroll in PAG, Please contact the parish secretary Melissa 

at bvm.grafton@bellnet.ca or call the parish at (905) 349-2504 

mailto:bvm.grafton@bellnet.ca
https://www.google.com/search?q=st.+mary+church+grafton

